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October 7, 2024 

 

To: Residents of the Township of Enniskillen Drinking Water System 

From: Darcy Mitchell, Public Works Superintendent 

Re: Watermain Flushing 

 

Notice of Watermain Flushing 

Flushing of the Township of Enniskillen watermains will take place weekdays from 

October 15 to November 8, 2024 from 9:00 am to 4:00 pm.   

During these times you may notice lower pressure and discoloration of water.  If this 

happens, please let taps run for a few minutes until the water is clear. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact the Township of Enniskillen at  

519-882-2490.  If there is an emergency after hours please call 519-339-8128. 

 

Thank you,  

 

Darcy Mitchell 
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